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17/03/2025  16:01:472025/0910/T COMMNT Antonello Aquino I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed cutting of the Blue Atlas Cedar 

(T3). Living at 56 Belsize Park, I can attest to the significant positive impact this tree has on our 

neighborhood.

There are already very few trees on our street, and the Blue Atlas Cedar is a vital part of our 

local environment. Its presence greatly enhances the aesthetic appeal of the area, providing 

much-needed greenery and contributing to the overall charm and character of our community.

Having lived close to the tree, I have not observed any negative impact from it. On the contrary, 

it offers numerous benefits, including shade and improved air quality. Removing this tree would 

not only diminish the visual appeal of the street but also reduce these environmental benefits.

I urge you to reconsider the decision to cut down this beautiful and valuable tree. Preserving it is 

crucial for maintaining the natural beauty and ecological balance of our neighborhood.

56 Belsize Park

NW3 4EH
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